
Solomons Island Yacht Club April 2024 Burgee Highlights 

We now have 524 burgees in our collection. 

Our newest burgee was presented to the club by Carolyn and Gene McHugh. It 
is from the Navy Yacht Club located in Fiddlers Cove, San Diego, California. 
They were here at the club, so we were able to do a burgee exchange with our 
Commodore. 

 

 

Our next burgee is from the Great Kills Yacht Club located in Staten Island, NY. 
The burgee was presented to our club by Commodore Chris Lange. 

 

 


